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On Wednesday 
morning our  

Reception  

classes joined 
together to 
celebrate  

graduating 
from the  

Early Years  

department. 

Watched by 
proud parents, 
grandparents 
and buddies, 
the children 
sang songs, 
rapped and 

talked about all 
the exciting 
things they had  
done during  
the year they 
have spent with 
Mrs Walker 
and Miss  

Kincaid. 



This week we said òGoodbyeó to Mr Milner (Senior) who has 
taught trumpets to some of our children for some years now. 

We have really enjoyed our music lessons with him. 

We wish him a very happy and peaceful retirement! 

On Friday 
morning, the 
Reverend Emma 
and her team 
came into 

school to share 
the story of 
John the  

Baptist and the 
Baptism of  

Jesus with the 
children in Key 
Stage 1 and 
Lower Key 
Stage 2. 

As always it 
was a lively and 
uplifting  

experience. 

 

Miss Dempsey 
would once 
again like to  

remind parents 
that they are 
welcome to 

come along on a 
Friday morning 
at 10.15am if 
they would like 
to see what 
goes on. 



In our mission to help save our beautiful  

planet, we have now signed up with Tetracycle to  

recycle crisp packets and in return we  

receive points which can then be converted to money 
for our school. 

There is a new recycle bin in the hall, clearly labelled 
for crisp packets only. Please  

encourage your children to deposit their  

empty crisp packets in that recycle bin only. 

What a great way to make a difference to the world 
and get some money for our school. 

 

Many thanks to our Plastic Investigators Club  

Members and Mrs Walton for arranging this! 

Next Monday every child will need to bring a large, strong carrier bag to 
school so that they can carry home their exercise books and share with 
you the excellent work that they have been doing this academic year. 

These will be sent home by Wednesday. 

Many thanks! 



St. Bernadette's Nursery still have a couple of Nursery places for three year olds available 
for September 2019. 

Both 15 hours and 30 hours placements are available. 

If you know of anyone who might be interested please ask them to call the school office on 
0191 200 7363. 

Thank you. 

 
The gates to school will not be opened until 8.40am  
as we use the outside space for clubs before school. 

Please can you inform anyone who drops children off in the 
morning: child minders, grandparents etc so that they arenõt 

waiting around for longer than is necessary. 
Thank you! 

After the holidays, Holy Toast will 
continue take place on  

MONDAYS. (No Toast next week-Sorry!) 

 
We have a new email address for you to reach our inbox 

office@st- bernadettesprimary.co.uk 
We have a new phone number 

0191 643 3400 
Please change these in your contacts in case you need to contact us. 

Thank you! 


